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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:03 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: California law

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Fdep

&data=05%7C02%7CErle.Townsend%40maine.gov%7C7184b884a8aa478ac2db08dc282898a3

%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638429402024491094%7CUnknown

%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0

%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=m68pDOEGDZo7B4CRMpBxCXpaN3Oi50m3JemaZFSccsc%3D&r

eserved=0 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Peter Higgins <peter.higgins@roadrunner.com> 

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:14 AM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: California law 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Sent from Peter’s iPhone 

I am disappointed to think our representatives would even conceive that such a law could be 

in the best interest of Maine people, and the environment. The effect on the our fellow 

Mainers would be devastating. Vote against please! 


